DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE

did lately receive a request from the Reverend Ian Clive Bailey, Rector of the Parish of Bonalbo, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty retrospectively for the article mentioned below

THE COLUMBARIUM built in memory of the Martin Family during the incumbency of the Reverend Maarten Goudkamp (1969) at St. Margaret of Scotland Church at Woodenbong

WHEREAS

the Columbarium is already in existence and it is understood to have had the approval of the Bishop of the Diocese at that time, it is not intended by the granting of this Faculty, to permit any extension to the existing Columbarium or to create any precedent whatsoever in regard to the granting of Faculties retrospectively or to the building of any Columbarium in the future.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN, by Divine Providence
BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our
Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this second day of August in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and eighty five.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me.

+ /11/